
Paul Walters 

 

I have been a member of the Hurworth 
Parish Council for the past year, during 
which time the Parish Council achieved 
the National Association of Parish 
Council’s Gold Award for Excellence 
I was a trainer in the Royal Navy for 12 
years and since leaving, I held a Senior 
Management position in a company in 
Harrogate. I now run two successful 
businesses and feel my experience and 
leadership will be a great asset for 
Hurworth Village. My family and I have 
lived in the village for 6 years.   

 
During my period in the council, I have carried out a number of duties 
including: 

 Police Liaison with direct interactions with our local police force 

 Priory Hurworth House liaison committee 

 Project manager for proposed new projects in 2016 – 2020 
I am at present Police Liaison, Security and PACT meeting Chairperson. 
 

 
 
 


